
Electronic Payments  
 
Troop 288 payments for treks, 
rechartering and other fees may be paid 
electronically through Zelle.  Most banks 
and some credit unions use Zelle.  

 
For more information or to sign up, visit: 
https://www.zellepay.com/get-started  
 
There are no fees associated with using Zelle.  We do not offer other 
electronic payment options because there are fees associated. 
 
Zelle payments may be made to Troop 288 using the e-mail address: 
treasurer.t288@gmail.com  
 
Please indicate the Scout name and reference what the payment is 
for, such as “Scout Thomas Edison, T-shirts.” 
 
Scouts and parents may also receive reimbursements via Zelle 
instead of check. Please submit your requests (and receipts, if 
applicable) along with the e-mail address or phone number registered 
to the Zelle account to treasurer.t288@gmail.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Troop 288 Treasurer 
Joseph Johnson 
 


